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Illuminating the Classroom with Fluor 
Literacy


Reading: Please ensure you spend some time listening to your child’s reading every night.


Spelling:  It is important in your child’s spelling development to look over their spellings daily and ensure your child understands the meaning of them, and can use them in context. 


In written homework, continue to encourage your child to use capital letters and full stops correctly and make an attempt to spell unfamiliar words. Challenge your child to include interesting adjectives in their sentence work.





Topics


Our topic for World Around will be” Bright Sparks” which will include The Sky at Night, Day vs Night , Electricity,  What makes us Bright Sparks? 





Numeracy


We are revising the number stories to 20. We are encouraging the children to explore different mental strategies when adding and subtracting that will help them develop their strategies for working out the answer.


 We will continue our focus on numbers to 100, using the 100 square and becoming familiar with two-digit numbers as tens and units.                                                                        





Science Week�


To celebrate Science Week at Steelstown we will have a special visit from ‘Mini Professors’. They will provide practical demonstrations of luminescence and fluorescence in the Primary 3 classrooms.





Reminders


               Mid-Term Break


School will be close on Monday 13th Feb 2023 and will reopen on Monday 20th Feb 2023





Grandparents Day


On Wednesday the 1st of February all grandparents are invited to attend Mass in Our Lady of Lourdes Steelstown at 10 am. Refreshments to be served in school afterwards. 











